The ways in which you
can interact with the
practice are changing.

As you may know, it has for some
time been possible to book appoint-
ments with your doctor and request
repeat prescriptions online.

In addition to this service, from the
1st April 2015, the practice will be
pleased to enable our patients to
view their medication history, aller-
gies and immunisation records
online.

Any patient who is aged 16 and
above and has been registered with
the practice for a minimum of 3
months is eligible to request ac-
cess.

This leaflet explains what you need
to know, and what you need to do
if you feel this service is something
you could benefit from.

Existing Online Users:

If you are currently booking appoint-
ments and requesting your medica-
tions online this will not be affected
by the changes. However, if you wish
to “upgrade” your account so that
you can also view your medical rec-
ord you will be asked to complete the
application procedure as described
overleaf. We understand that you will
have already been asked to present
ID and we apologise for any incon-
venience caused, but hope you will
understand that we have a duty to
safeguard the confidential infor-
mation contained within your medical
record.

For those parents who currently man-
age the online accounts of their chil-
dren on their behalf, please note that
these will be disabled in the month of
the child’s 16™ birthday for reasons of
confidentiality. Your child will then
need to re-register in their own right
if they wish to continue using the
service.

If you have further queries about any
aspect of our online service please do
not hesitate to get in touch.
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What you need to
know :

Being able to access a selection of your medi-
cal information online may help you to manage
your conditions, save you time you may cur-
rently spend contacting the practice with que-
ries, and provide you with instant access to
your health record from anywhere in the world
should you require emergency treatment away
from home.

This will not replace the existing methods of
interacting with the practice such as by tele-
phone or at the desk. In fact, we hope that as
more people start to use our online service it
will become easier for those patients who need
or prefer to contact us by the more traditional
routes to do so.

It is up to you which, if any, items from your
medical record you would like to view online.
There is no advantage from a clinical point of
view, and your decision will not affect the way
the practice treats you or the quality of the
care you receive.




